August 18, 2017

Dr. William Scroggins President Mt. San Antonio College 1100 N. Grand Avenue Walnut, CA 91789

Dear President Scroggins:

On behalf of the Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges, Western Association of Schools and Colleges, it is a pleasure to forward to you the enclosed Certificate of Accreditation. This Certificate symbolizes the accredited status of Mt. San Antonio College which will remain in force until the Commission's next comprehensive review or other special action.

Please extend my congratulations to all the persons at Mt. San Antonio College who have worked in support of accredited status and in so doing indicated their concern for quality assurance and improvement.

Sincerely,

Richard Winn

RW/js

Tel: 415-506-0234

Fax: 415-506-0238

Enclosure